
Public Notice 
To all homeschool parents and privately placed students: 
 
The Hamilton R-2 School District will be holding a public meeting for all homeschool 
parents and privately placed student’s parents on Monday, August 5 at 1:00 p.m. in the 
Hamilton Elementary School commons. 
 
This meeting pertains to how the Hamilton R-2 School District will provide services 
related to special education for these students. 
 
For questions, please contact Ashley Ford, Special Education Director, at 816-583-4811. 
 


